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Meeting called to order at 6/07
Minutes from June approved
No treasurerʼs report
Managerʼs

One resignation
Several on hold
4th of July went well
Mix-it-up on deck

Complaints over LiveBall vs Mix-it-up?
Tournament went smoothly
Solid attendance for Breakfast at Wimbledon
Swimming in final few weeks

150 attended spaghetti dinner
Court work on 12/13 scheduled to begin August 19
Amalia on vacation, Roger (most likely) retired
Checking account low from paying out before all receivables have come in

Proʼs
Social
Tennis
Swimming
Fitness
Buildings and grounds

Trash maintenance, spider webs
Unfinished business

Court repair letter went out — awaiting responses
New business

Leaving money (Jeff and Liz will pursue)
Gift
Donation
Legacy

Putting up large-scale racquet
Chuck working on CABQ guidelines to determine best mounting option

Ian Lachman replacing Barb Chase on the board (switched to emeritus 
membership)

Passed by a quorum
Meeting adjourned at 6/38pm


